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Our Mission


 
 
About the Foundation for Critical Thinking
 

The Center for Critical Thinking and Moral Critique and the Foundation for Critical Thinking — two sister
educational non-profit organizations — work closely together to promote educational reform. We seek to
promote essential change in education and society through the cultivation of fairminded critical thinking.

   Critical thinking is essential if we are to get to the root of our problems and develop 
reasonable solutions. After all, the quality of everything we do 

is determined by the quality of our thinking.

Whereas society commonly promotes values laden with superficial, immediate "benefits," critical thinking
cultivates substance and true intellectual discipline. Critical thinking asks much from us, our students, and
our colleagues. It entails rigorous self-reflection and open mindedness — the keys to significant changes.
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Critical thinking requires the cultivation of core intellectual virtues such as intellectual humility,
perseverance, integrity, and responsibility. Nothing of real value comes easily; a rich intellectual
environment — alive with curious and determined students — is possible only with critical thinking at the
foundation of the educational process.

We do not just advocate educational and social reform based on critical thinking, we develop and build
practical alternatives. In a world of accelerating change, intensifying complexity, and increasing
interdependence, critical thinking is now a requirement for economic and social survival. Join us as we
strive to make critical thinking a core social value and a key organizing concept for all educational reform.

The work of the Foundation is to integrate the Center's research and theoretical developments, and to
create events, courses, and resources designed to help educators improve their instruction. Materials
developed through the Foundation for Critical Thinking include books
(http://www.criticalthinking.org/store/catalogs/books/214), Thinker's Guides
(http://www.criticalthinking.org/resources/tgs/), videos
(http://www.criticalthinking.org/store/catalogs/videos/215), and other teaching and learning resources. The
Foundation and Center for Critical Thinking sponsor the Annual International Conference on Critical
Thinking (http://www.criticalthinking.org/pages/calendar-of-events-in-critical-thinking/639), accredited
online courses (https://www.criticalthinking.org/pages/online-courses-for-instructors/574/), and advanced
international academies.
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